
 
 

Date and time 

2am Saturday 23 November to last tram  
Sunday 8 December 
 

Reason for service changes 

We’re building two new accessible platform 
stops along William Street and renewing tram 
tracks between Flinders Street and Royal Park 
on Route 58.  
 

Service changes 

Route 58 

2am Saturday 23 November to  
last tram Sunday 24 November  

Buses replace Route 58 trams between  
Stop 119 Wells St and West Coburg, diverting 
around the work zone via Queen Street.  
Tram replacement buses will service existing 
bus stops along Queen Street. 

Monday 25 November to last tram 
Sunday 8 December 

Route 58 trams run in sections and divert via 
Elizabeth Street, with no trams between Stop 
1 Flinders Street Station and Stop 2 Market St.  
 
Passengers may walk up to 350m / 4 mins or 
use Route 70 or 75 trams to connect between 
stops.  
 

Collins Street 

2am Saturday 23 November to  
last tram Tuesday 26 November  

Route 11 and 48 trams run in sections, with 
no trams between Stop 1 Southern Cross 
Station and Stop 5 Elizabeth St. 
 

 

Route 12 and 109 trams divert via La Trobe 
Street, between Stop 124 Batman Park and 
Stop 12 St Vincent’s Plaza. 
 

Bourke Street 

First tram Wednesday 27 November to  
5am Sunday 1 December 

Route 86 trams run in sections, with no trams 
between Stop 1 Southern Cross Station and  
Stop 4 Queen St. 

Route 96 trams divert via La Trobe Street, 
between Stop 122 Southern Cross Station and 
Stop 11 Melbourne Museum.  
 

Alternative travel 

    

 

City Loop trains 

 
Upfield trains between West Coburg  

and the City 

 
Cranbourne, Pakenham, Sandringham 

trains between South Yarra and the City 

 

High frequency bus routes along  
Queen Street and Lonsdale Street  

 

Route 3/3a, 5, 6, 16, 64, 67 and 72 
trams between Toorak Road and the City 
 

Accessibility 

Tram replacement buses are low-floor 
depending on availability. If you need 
assistance, speak to our customer service team 
or alert your driver.  


